
Reading is a big focus this year and we are promoting the importance of
reading for pleasure! Please can you support us by regularly listening to
your child read at home and signing their reading record, we ask that the
children try to read little and often. This does not have to be their school
reading book but could also include comics, picture books and recipe books.
The children will receive dojo points for reading at home. 

 Reading books and diary’s must be brought into school everyday.

PE will be on Friday. Children are to wear their school uniform on these
days and bring their PE kits to school to get changed into. For PE, we
encourage the children to wear black shorts/jogging bottoms/leggings, a
plain white t-shirt, and trainers. No jewellery is to be worn.

Please can all uniform be labelled clearly with your child’s name, as uniform
gets misplaced regularly.

The children will be familiarising themselves with HWB and Google
Classroom in school. HWB log on details will be sent home and all homework
tasks will be posted weekly onto Google Classroom.

Important information

Kind Regards
Miss Thomas 

CLASS 5 
It has been wonderful seeing all the children back in school! They are all
excited for a new year and eager to learn new things. It has been great to
see the children settle in quickly and get back into the school routines
again. 

Our topic this term is ‘Explorers and Adventurers’. This is a fantastic topic
as it will allow us to look at famous modern day explorers, but also to go
back in time through the centuries and discover other explorers and
adventurers.  The children have chosen to look into the factors of being an
explorer and the dangers they could face. This is going to be an exciting
topic! 


